
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

  5TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

             FEBRUARY 7TH, 2016 
 

Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt  ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 
Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 

Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194   e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 
 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 

CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498  e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 

Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 

St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info  
 

       ********************************************************************************************* 

 ************************************************************************************* 

                                                               Mass Schedule 
   February    09   Tuesday          8:00 a.m. Mass     Weekday ~ {Lawrence & Margaret Stechschulte} 
   February    10   Wednesday     8:00 a.m. Mass    Ash Wednesday ~ {Eugene Extejt} 
   February    10   Wednesday     7:00 p.m. Mass    Ash Wednesday ~ {Harold & Alice Gerten} 
   February    11   Thursday        8:00 a.m. Mass      Lenten Weekday ~ {Velma Diemer} 
   February    11   Thursday        2:00 p.m. Mass      Meadows of Ottawa ~ {For The Parish} 
   February    12   Friday             8:00 a.m. Mass      Lenten Weekday ~ {Nolan Diller ~ Eileen Kahle} 
   February    13   Saturday         8:00 a.m. Rosary         

February    13   Saturday         4:30 p.m. Mass      Vigil ~ 1st Sunday of Lent ~ {Virgil & Virginia Hoffman ~   
               Norm Maag ~ Schimmoeller & Maag Families}            
February    14   Sunday           8:30 a.m. Mass      1st Sunday of Lent ~ {Nolan Diller ~ Vern Karhoff ~   
                     Joe & Gladys Verhoff}      
February    14   Sunday         11:00 a.m. Mass      1st Sunday of Lent ~ {Joe Blankemeyer} 
February    14   Sunday           6:00 p.m. Mass      Life Teen ~ {For The Parish} 
 
********************************************************************************************  
                                                                               Servers 
February    10   Wednesday    7:00 p.m. Mass     Quinton Langhals, Garrett Langhals, Tayte Langhals 
February    13   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass      Kaitlyn Herman, Kara Schmidt, Amy Vorst 
February    14   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass       Jacob Oglesbee, Abe Morman, Adam Birkemeier 
February    14   Sunday        11:00 a.m. Mass       Lauren Birkemeier, Derek Birkemeier, Dylan Birkemeier 
 
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                Commentators 
February    10    Wednesday  7:00 p.m. Mass       Vonda Nemire 
February    13    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Aubrey Davis     
February    14    Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass       Carl Warnecke                                                                        
February    14    Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass       Judy Schroeder 
 

  **********************************************************************************************                                                                      

                                                                         Eucharistic Ministers 
February    10   Wednesday  7:00 p.m. Mass     Pat Birnesser, John & Mary Kay Koch,  
           Marge Roth, Marilyn Siefker      
February    13    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass    Norm Schnipke, Deb Siefker, Bob & Bev Baxter, Pat Birnesser   
February    14    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass     Marilyn Hoffman, Doug Langhals, Marilyn Siefker,    
      Kate Morman, Sarah Schroeder 
February    14    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Mass     Cheryl Ellerbrock, Noralu Kahle, Lisa Meuleman,    
      Anne Schroeder, Karl Schroeder 
February    14   Hilty Home ~ Len Kruse 

                                                                                  ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
                         Wilbert Roof-Room 103B; Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Jan Kiene-Room 201A;                      

  Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B; Dolores Daniels-Room 209B; Dorothy Geiger-Room 211A;       
     Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B; Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B; Betty Meyer-Room 303; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306 

 
  

    In today's gospel, Jesus asked Simon to start by "going a short distance".   
Later He asked Simon to "go into the deeper water".  

 The first step toward reconciliation is usually a "short distance" which gives us the courage to further  
"into deeper water".   

Reconciliation starts with the first short step. 

 



         ***********************************************************************************************
     
 February      13    Saturday     4:30 p.m. Mass

February      14    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass 
February      14    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Ma

 *********************************************************************************************

**********************************************************************************************
 Income For The Week of January 31st
Sunday      ~ 201                                 
Children's ~ 27                                       
                               
Scrip Donation-Life Teen                       3,500.00
Tuition                                                    
Miscellaneous                                
Total Income                                 
 

Thank you to the family of Nolan Diller who made a donation to our St. Anthony School Endowment

**********************************************************************************************
Parish Council ~ Will be meeting on 
 
Finance Committee ~ Will be meeting on 
1 week later than Parish Council.)
 
Thank You!  ~ Thank you to Mark Edelbrock and the Ft. Jennings State Bank for donating the napkins and cups that       
we use for parish functions in the church b
magically appear!  Thank you!  
 
Dishes ~ Thanks to all those parishioners who generously donate food for our funeral lunches.  There is a red
bowl trimmed with painted apples, two brown tinted dinner plates an
basement.  If you are missing any of these
phone.    

 
Christian Formation News ~  CCD classes wi
school.  The next CCD classes will be held Sunday, February 14th.
                                                         
Scrip ~ The next Scrip weekend will be 
Teresa Meyer, Shirley Goedde, Marilyn Siefker, Anne Schroeder and Elaine Schroeder.
 
Contribution Envelopes ~ The contribution envelopes for 
   
Life Teen News ~ Our next EDGE

February 14th with the theme being
high school Lock-In.  All St. George Deanery h
6:00 p.m. Mass followed by supper at 7
9:00 p.m.  Join us at any point!  We will be staying until 7:30 a.m. on Presidents' Day (Monday February 15
are asking for a $5.00 donation.  Please bring an emergency medical form, and a friend!
 The date for the Mystery Retreat is set for April 8
February 20-22 and the next Gals TEC is March 12
 
Stations of The Cross ~ We will be having Stations of the Cross at 7:00 p.m. on Friday evenings during Lent before 
Good Friday. 
  
That Man Is You ~  The first two sessions this year focused on reviewing what we learned during the first semester.
We reviewed the four leadership roles of men and the five personal characte
next sessions, we will prepare for the Lenten Jour
spring semester.  This is a perfect time to enter the program and a great way to grow in faith during Lent.
you are in your spiritual life, Jesus Christ wants to encounter you righ
have 40+ men in the program, and would like 
7:30 a.m. in the parish hall. 
 
Columbus Grove American Legion ~
through Easter.  Meals will be served from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.  Carry
with your family and friends! 
 

**********************************************************************************************
                            Ushers 

4:30 p.m. Mass     George Ellerbrock, Doug Roof, Rob Verhoff, Don 
8:30 a.m. Mass     Tom Dunlap, Ron Hoffman, Gene Siefker, Denny Hoyt

11:00 a.m. Mass     Ken Rieman, Dwain Schroeder, Nathan Siefker, John Selhorst

*********************************************************************************************
~ Confessions ~ 

Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m.
St. Rita's Medical Center ~ James Grigsby

**********************************************************************************************
January 31st  E
                 $ 7,150.10                               Ordinary Parish &

                                            25.00                                  
            7,175.10 

Life Teen                       3,500.00                                                                  
                        1,519.18                                  

                  736.86                                    
         $ 12,931.14 

Thank you to the family of Nolan Diller who made a donation to our St. Anthony School Endowment
 in memory of Nolan.

**********************************************************************************************
Will be meeting on Tuesday, February 9th at 7:00 p.m.

Will be meeting on Tuesday, February 16th at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory.
1 week later than Parish Council.) 

Thank you to Mark Edelbrock and the Ft. Jennings State Bank for donating the napkins and cups that       
we use for parish functions in the church basement.  They have done this for 

  

Thanks to all those parishioners who generously donate food for our funeral lunches.  There is a red
bowl trimmed with painted apples, two brown tinted dinner plates and a plastic deviled egg platter left in the church 

any of these dishes, you can pick them up in the church basement on

CCD classes will be held  this Sunday, February 7

The next CCD classes will be held Sunday, February 14th.   
                                                         

The next Scrip weekend will be February 13th and 14th.  The helpers are:
Teresa Meyer, Shirley Goedde, Marilyn Siefker, Anne Schroeder and Elaine Schroeder.

The contribution envelopes for 2016 can be 

EDGE night is Sunday, February 14th.  The Next Life Night will also be on      
with the theme being, “Love”.  After the Life Night on February 14th, St Anthony’s will be hosting a

St. George Deanery high school students are invited to attend.
upper at 7:00 p.m. The Life Night will begin 

We will be staying until 7:30 a.m. on Presidents' Day (Monday February 15
are asking for a $5.00 donation.  Please bring an emergency medical form, and a friend!

The date for the Mystery Retreat is set for April 8-10.  The locatio
22 and the next Gals TEC is March 12-14. 

We will be having Stations of the Cross at 7:00 p.m. on Friday evenings during Lent before 

two sessions this year focused on reviewing what we learned during the first semester.
We reviewed the four leadership roles of men and the five personal characte

we will prepare for the Lenten Journey part of the program, which is considered the highlight of the 
This is a perfect time to enter the program and a great way to grow in faith during Lent.

you are in your spiritual life, Jesus Christ wants to encounter you right there... and take you further.
have 40+ men in the program, and would like to invite men of the parish to join us 

Columbus Grove American Legion ~ The American Legion will be hosting their annual Fish Fries every Friday
Meals will be served from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.  Carry-outs are available.  Come and enjoy good food 

**********************************************************************************************

George Ellerbrock, Doug Roof, Rob Verhoff, Don Stechschulte
Tom Dunlap, Ron Hoffman, Gene Siefker, Denny Hoyt      
Ken Rieman, Dwain Schroeder, Nathan Siefker, John Selhorst

*********************************************************************************************
Confessions ~  

4:00 p.m. 
St. Rita's Medical Center ~ James Grigsby  

**********************************************************************************************
Expenses For The Week of January 31st

Ordinary Parish & School Expenses  $ 
 

                                  
 

      

Thank you to the family of Nolan Diller who made a donation to our St. Anthony School Endowment
in memory of Nolan. 

**********************************************************************************************
at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory 

at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory.  (Will be meeting 

Thank you to Mark Edelbrock and the Ft. Jennings State Bank for donating the napkins and cups that       
asement.  They have done this for many years.  One call and the supplies

Thanks to all those parishioners who generously donate food for our funeral lunches.  There is a red
d a plastic deviled egg platter left in the church 

es, you can pick them up in the church basement on the cupboard by the 

Sunday, February 7th,  at 9:30 - 10:45 a.m. in the 

.  The helpers are: Ken & Connie Kruse,         
Teresa Meyer, Shirley Goedde, Marilyn Siefker, Anne Schroeder and Elaine Schroeder. 

can be picked up in the church basement. 

The Next Life Night will also be on      
, “Love”.  After the Life Night on February 14th, St Anthony’s will be hosting a

igh school students are invited to attend.  Everyone is invited to
will begin at 7:30 p.m. with the Lock-In starting

We will be staying until 7:30 a.m. on Presidents' Day (Monday February 15
are asking for a $5.00 donation.  Please bring an emergency medical form, and a friend!   

10.  The location is set ~ a Mystery!  The next Guys TEC is 

We will be having Stations of the Cross at 7:00 p.m. on Friday evenings during Lent before 

two sessions this year focused on reviewing what we learned during the first semester.
We reviewed the four leadership roles of men and the five personal characteristics of authentic leaders.  During t

ney part of the program, which is considered the highlight of the 
This is a perfect time to enter the program and a great way to grow in faith during Lent.  Wherever 

t there... and take you further.  We currently 
invite men of the parish to join us Saturday mornings, 6:00

The American Legion will be hosting their annual Fish Fries every Friday
outs are available.  Come and enjoy good food 

********************************************************************************************** 

Stechschulte           
   

Ken Rieman, Dwain Schroeder, Nathan Siefker, John Selhorst 

********************************************************************************************** 

**********************************************************************************************                                                   
ses For The Week of January 31st 

12,436.34 

Thank you to the family of Nolan Diller who made a donation to our St. Anthony School Endowment 

**********************************************************************************************

(Will be meeting  

Thank you to Mark Edelbrock and the Ft. Jennings State Bank for donating the napkins and cups that       
One call and the supplies 

Thanks to all those parishioners who generously donate food for our funeral lunches.  There is a red, ceramic  
d a plastic deviled egg platter left in the church 

the cupboard by the 

10:45 a.m. in the 

        

The Next Life Night will also be on      
, “Love”.  After the Life Night on February 14th, St Anthony’s will be hosting a 

Everyone is invited to the     
starting at 

We will be staying until 7:30 a.m. on Presidents' Day (Monday February 15th).  We 

n is set ~ a Mystery!  The next Guys TEC is 

We will be having Stations of the Cross at 7:00 p.m. on Friday evenings during Lent before 

two sessions this year focused on reviewing what we learned during the first semester.  
During the 

ney part of the program, which is considered the highlight of the 
Wherever 

We currently 
 a.m. to 

The American Legion will be hosting their annual Fish Fries every Friday 

outs are available.  Come and enjoy good food 



Sisters of the Precious Blood To Host Come and See Weekend ~ Are you feeling like God is gently nudging you, 
calling you to an adventure?  If so, we invite you to a weekend of prayer, reflection, conversation and fun with the 
Sisters of the Precious Blood.  Come hear our stories and perhaps discover the life to which God is calling you.  Join 
us at Salem Heights, in Dayton, February 26th - 28th.  Register online at vocations@cppsadmin.org or call            
Sister Patty Kremer at 937-609-0653 for more information. 
 
Sunday, February 7, 2016 ~ Today we rejoice and celebrate World Day for Consecrated Life. Over the years, many 
men and women have chosen to live out their baptismal vocation by professing the evangelical counsels of poverty, 
chastity, and obedience. They do this by joining a religious congregation, a secular institute, or through private vows. 
We pray for these people and ask God to bless our Church with others who will dedicate their lives to God’s service.  
 

 
Lenten Luncheons ~ the 2016 Lenten Luncheon schedule is listed below.  Lunch will be served from 11:45 a.m. to 
12:30 p.m.  The presentation will begin at 12:30 p.m. 
 
 February 10th ~ Ash Wednesday ~ First Presbyterian Church ~ Speaker - Pastor Harry Tolhurst 
 February 17th ~ St. Anthony Catholic Church ~ Speaker - Pastor Tom Brown 
 February 24th ~ Church of the Good Shepherd ~ Speaker - Pastor Geoff Eubank 
 March 2nd ~ Christian Church ~ Speaker - Father Tom Extejt 
 March 9th ~ St. John's United Methodist Church ~ Speaker - Pastor Mike Whitman 
 March 16th ~ Vaughnsville Community Church ~ Speaker - Pastor Brett Kelly 
 
 

  
Parish Rosary ~ The ladies of the parish will be leading the Rosary before the weekend Masses on February 13th & 
14th, February 20th & 21st and February 27th & 28th.  The K of C members will be leading the Rosary before the 
weekend Masses on March 5th & 6th, March 12th & 13th and March 19th & 20th.  Thanks to all those individuals 
who lead our parish Rosary before the weekend Masses. 
  
K of C Free Throw Results ~ The Knights of Columbus would like to thank all the participants in this year’s Free 
Throw Championship.  The following contestants are moving on to the district competition being held at                  
St. Anthony’s gym this Sunday February 7

th  @ 1:00 p.m.:  Jade Siefker, Megan Bogart, Kaitlyn Herman,          
Alyssa Ellerbrock, Luke Ellerbrock, Roy Langhals, Luke Kaufman, Gabe Clement and Adam Bogart.  They will be 
going up against competitors from Ottawa, Kalida and Lima Councils.  Your support is welcome. 
 
Patriotism Essay Contest ~ The 4th Degree K of C is accepting "patriotism" essays from high school seniors.  
Applications are available from the high school guidance counselor or from the parish office.  The essay deadline is 
February 19th.  If you have any questions, call Louis Hohman at 419-203-0878. 
 
Glandorf, St. John’s Preschool Registration ~   Registration forms for 2016-17 will be available in early March.  
Registration sessions will be March 29th (parishioners) and March 31st (non-parishioners).  More details soon!  
Contact Carole Schroeder at 419-538-6264 if you have questions.  
 
Ottawa K of C ~ The Ottawa K of C is having their fish fries every Friday through March 25th (Good Friday).  The 
All You Can Eat fish and clam strip dinners are being served from 4:30-7:00 p.m.  The cost is $9.00 for adults,     
$3.00 - kindergarten through 8th grade and $1.00 for preschool.  Carry outs are available. 
 
Bethlehem Christian Families ~ We are proud to introduce ourselves as the “Bethlehem Christian Families”, from 
the Holy Land. We have come to the United States representing the Christian wood carvers of Bethlehem that rely on 
the tourism to support their families. Due to the bad situation and the interruption of the tourist trade, more than 800 
families in the Holy Land are in danger of having to leave their homes in search of work. Our mission is to bring and 
sell the Olive Wood Carvings to the Catholic Churches in the United States to help the Christian families remain in 
their homes and support their families. These Christians who make their livelihood through the selling of their hand 
carved Olive Wood religious items, are depending on us to bring these beautiful carvings such as Nativity Scenes, 
Crucifixes, Rosaries, Statues, Pictures of the Last Supper, and many other religious items to you.  Please look over 
these carvings that are available to you this weekend, February 6

th
&7

th 
 and help support this self-help project that 

enables to keep the Christians present in the Holy Land. Your help and understanding in this crucial matter is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Putnam County Hospice ~ The Putnam County 19th Annual Hospice Night Out is scheduled for Saturday,   

February 13, 2016 at the Ottawa K of C Hall beginning at 5:00 p.m. This year the theme is "Glitz and 
Glamour…Vegas Style”.  Putnam County Hospice is in the process of contacting companies and individuals for 
donations for the event.  If anyone is interested in making a donation for the Hospice Night Out, please contact the 
Putnam County Hospice office at 419-523-4449.  Pre-Sale Tickets for the Night Out are $30 per person.  Your ticket 
includes appetizers, catered dinner, live auction bid number, and a cup of casino chips.  The Hospice Night Out events 
include raffles, live and silent auctions, and bingo and casino games. Putnam County Hospice appreciates your 
continued support of their program, which allows them to continue providing quality end of life care for people in our 
community. 
 



********************************************************************************************** 
 
Attention:  Women of the parish……..  We have decided to clarify some issues about our upcoming CHRIST 
RENEWS HIS PARISH.   You may have heard that the women who are involved in the retreat (receiving team) will 
be asked to be the ‘giving team’  for the next retreat and that might be the reason that you have decided not to sign up.  
We have our own parish giving team for all upcoming retreats.  Once the retreat is over, it will be up to you if you 
wish to continue meeting with the receiving team to get better acquainted and continue on your faith journey.  With 
Lent starting next week, please consider attending the retreat at this special time in the church year to renew your own 
spiritual life.  One great experience of this retreat is the time you will have in our small, beautiful chapel where the 
Blessed Sacrament is exposed throughout the weekend.  
  Rose Ellerbrock, who has attended a CRHP retreat  said, “CRHP is the best thing that has happened to my 
spiritual life.”  Isn’t that a dynamic statement.  Wouldn’t you like to have that same feeling?  If interested, call        
Pat Langhals, 419-659-2406 or Dorothy Mershman, 419-659-2610 by Saturday, Feb. 15th.    
 
Adoration ~ Volunteers are needed to spend time with the Blessed Sacrament during the CRHP weekend of         
February 20th and 21

st
.  The chapel will be set up in the school library. Sign -up sheets are at the Sycamore Street 

entrance of the church.  Thank you! 
 
**********************************************************************************************  
 
The Holy Name Society of St. Barbara Parish, Cloverdale ~ Will be having a Fish & Chicken Fry on Sunday, 
February 7th in the Parish Center.  Serving will run from 3:30-7:00 p.m.   The cost of the All-You-Can-Eat dinners is 
Adults ~ $8.00 and Children ~ $4.00.  All are welcome. 
  
St. Barbara Parish, Cloverdale ~ God wants us to receive His mercy and let it flow through us to others; especially 
during this Jubilee Year of Mercy.  Therefore, St. Barbara Parish will be hosting the final Divine Mercy Devotion on 
Sunday,  February7th from 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.  Confessions will be available before devotions at 1:30 p.m.  All are 
invited to spend time with Our Lord, reflecting on His mercy and love for us.  Please join us and experience His 
mercy. 
 
Racial Tension in Police Work ~ Is the title to Lima Chief of Police Kevin Martin’s talk to the Serra Club of the 
Lima Area on Thursday, February 11th.  Please join us for Mass in the LCC Chapel at 5:30 p.m. followed by dinner 
and Chief Martin’s talk in the Quatman Room at LCC.  All are welcome for this timely topic! 
 
Look Good....Feel Better ~ The Look Good.....Feel Better program is being held on Monday, February 15th,      
3:00 to 4:00 p.m. at St. Rita's Ambulatory Care Center in Glandorf.   When a woman is undergoing treatment for 
cancer, she may lose her hair and experience other appearance-related side-effects. The impact can be devastating, 
making a hard time even harder.  The American Cancer Society Look Good…Feel Better program is here to help by 
putting you in touch with experts who will teach you beauty techniques just for women in your situation.  Specially 
trained volunteer beauty professionals lead small groups through practical, hands-on experience. Women learn about 
makeup, skin care, nail care, and ways to deal with hair loss such as with wigs, turbans, and scarves. Each woman 
gets a free makeup kit to use during and after the workshop.  Most of all, participants share laughter and camaraderie 
as only women going through the cancer journey can.  No one should have to face cancer alone. Since 1989,  Look 
Good…Feel Better has been helping cancer survivors.  Registration is required for this FREE program.  To register 
call 1-888-227-6446. 
 
Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, March 4th, at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual praying and the 
anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass is April 1st. 
 
2016 Run Your Ashes Off 5K Run/Walk ~ Join us on February 10th at St. John’s Annex for a prayer service, 
distribution of ashes, and the 5K race and 1.3 mile walk to follow.  Registration opens at 4:45 p.m., the prayer service 
will begin at 5:15 p.m., and the race will start at 5:30 p.m.  Cost for students is $5 (no shirt) or $10 (with shirt), and 
for adults is $10 (no shirt) or $20 (with shirt). The shirt is a long-sleeve Dri-FIT shirt (sizes run large) and is only 
guaranteed if registered BEFORE February 1st. The event is sponsored by St. John’s Athletic Boosters and Harter 
and Schier Funeral Home in Delphos. All proceeds go to St. Vincent DePaul Society to help those in need in the 
Delphos community. To register, download the registration form at the www.delphosstjohnparish.org or pick up a 
form from the Delphos St. John’s Ministry Center.  Forms may be mailed or dropped off to the Delphos St. John’s 
Ministry Center. For questions or more information, please contact Julie Rode at 419-230-3485 or Linda Schulte at 
419-549-6933. 
 

Poker Tournament: Cystic Fibrosis and Multiple Sclerosis Fundraiser ~ There will be a Texas Hold’Em Poker 
Tournament held on Saturday, February 20th, at the American Legion in Continental.  Registration is from       
2:00-2:45 p.m. with the tournament beginning at 3:00 p.m. The cost is $60, with food and drinks included.  All are 
welcome to attend; Reds, Tigers, Indians, Buckeyes, and 31 gift baskets will be raffled off.  The cost is $30 for those 
who will not be participating in the tournament, and food and drinks are included. The proceeds will go to the Cystic 
Fibrosis Foundation and Multiple Sclerosis Society.  Please RSVP to reserve a tournament spot by contacting        
Matt Miller at 419-439-3597, caroutofgas@gmail.com or Stacey Caverzan at 734-837-7430, smille36@att.net. 
  



 
 
 
 

SPECIAL DIOCESAN MASS:  There will be a special Mass for parents who have experienced the 
pain of losing a baby (either miscarried, stillborn or dying soon after birth) on Wednesday, March 9 
at 5:15 at St. Joseph in Tiffin.  Father Joseph Szybka, the pastor will be the celebrant. 
 

ALTAR SERVER SAINT-TO-BE:  José Luis Sánchez del Rio was an altar server in Mexico 
during the 1920s.  The government in Mexico at the time persecuted the Church;  José Luis took part 
in the Cristero revolution against this government.  He was arrested, tortured, placed before an open 
grave, and was threatened with shooting unless he shouted “Death to Christ the King.”  Instead he 
shouted “Viva Cristo Rey” (Long live Christ the King), was killed instantly and tumbled into the 
grave.  The final miracle for his canonization has just been approved, the unexplainable healing of a 
baby who was pronounced brain-dead after suffering a stroke.  The canonization will be sometime 
later this year.  I am hoping to get a picture or a statue for the altar servers’ sacristy as soon as I can 
find one.  The baby is now about 7 years old.  You can see her picture at 
http://www.catholicnewsagency.com/news/one-familys-unimaginable-suffering-paves-the-way-for-
a-teens-sainthood-61117/. 
   
LENT BEGINS:  Lent is early this year;  Ash Wednesday is this Wednesday!  We will distribute 
ashes at the 8:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. Masses.  Other opportunities are as follows: 
Ecumenical Lenten Series:  The series is a cooperative effort between the churches of Columbus 
Grove and Vaughnsville.  The series will be based on the parable of the Prodigal Son (how great is 
that for the Year of Mercy?).  Each Wednesday there will be a luncheon at 11:30 with a Scripture 
service and homily to follow.  The schedule is as follows:  February 10, Presbyterian Church;  
February 17, St. Anthony;  February 24, Church of the Good Shepherd;  March 2, Christian Church; 
March 9, St. John United Methodist;  and March 16, Vaughnsville Community Church. 
Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible:  The purpose of this video series is to help us understand the 
close unity between the two Testaments of the Bible and to show how our Catholic faith is founded 
in the Bible.  We will meet on Thursdays (except Holy Thursday) in the parish hall at 7 p.m.  We 
will start this Thursday, February 11. 
Stations of the Cross will take place twice each Friday:  at 1 p.m. for the school, and for those who 
don’t like to drive after dark;  and at 7 p.m. for those who work during the day. 
24 Hours for the Lord:  Pope Francis has called for this to take place on Friday-Saturday, March 4-
5.  In our area, we are making this a deanery, not a one-parish effort.  Our share of the 24 Hours is to 
offer Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Confessions from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. on Saturday, 
March 5.  Father Bill Pifher from Leipsic will help me hear Confessions part of that time.  
Somebody’s penance is going to be to go to Subway and get me a sandwich! 
The Light is On:  Motel 6 has left a light on for you;  so will the Diocese of Toledo in its 
confessionals!  On the following Wednesdays I will hear Confessions from 7 to 9 p.m.:  March 2, 9, 
and 16.  On the following Thursdays I will hear Confessions from noon until 2 p.m.:  March 3, 10 
and 17.  This doesn’t exactly correspond to the schedule the Diocese recommended, but I don’t want 
to conflict with either the ecumenical series or the school’s lunch/recess schedule. 
 
MORE ON THE YEAR OF MERCY:  The Diocese wants homilies on the spiritual works of 
mercy on the first Lord’s Day of each month.  We are beginning this week with “Admonishing the 
Sinner.”  Sometime soon, the Diocese will propose activities to help us experience the corporal 
works of mercy. 
 
ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL:  You heard the message asking our help with the Annual 
Catholic Appeal.  I want everyone to know that I support this campaign totally.  Back in the 1960s 
and 70s, people who gave to the appeal paid in part for my seminary education.  Now when I give, I 
feel that I am paying it forward, and making sure that there will be a priest to succeed me 20 years 
from now.  Whoever the pastor of St. Anthony will be in 2036, your donation is probably helping to 
pay for his education.  I would also invite you to notice in the brochure from the Diocese, that they 
list items that the small donor can help with.  $1 buys a hot meal at a diocesan lunch program for a 
needy person.  $6 buys a Mass book for a child with autism.     
                              Father Tom 

 



February 9  Jr High BB @ 5:00 

February 10  Ash Wednesday—All School Mass 

February 11  Valentine Mission Bake Sale & Bingo 

February 12  Stations of the Cross @ 1:00 

February 15  No School—Presidents Day 

February 19  Mass Gr. 2 

  Stations of the Cross @ 1:00  

  CRHP Set—Up after school 

February 20—21 CRHP  Weekend  

February 25  Pizza with the  P/P 

February 26  Mass Gr. 1  

  GFA after Mass 

  Stations of the Cross @ 1:00 

  Hot Lunch $2.50, Macaroni & Cheese,  

  Roll, Peaches, Jell-O and Milk 
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Saint 

Anthony  

Falcon 

News 

 

Q: What is a bats motto? 

A: Hang in there 

Lunch Recess  

Volunteers 

Week of:  

February 8th 

MONDAY: Kay Langhals 

TUESDAY: Jackie Herman 

WEDNESDAY:  Kelsy Woods 

THURSDAY: Jen Siefker 

FRIDAY: Dana Hoover &  

Keven Smith 

  

This Week’s LIFE Skill  

Common Sense  

“All this I have kept in mind and recog-

nized: the just, the wise, and their deeds 

in the hand of God”  

Ecclesiastes 9:1  

Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 

Catholic Schools Week 
Catholic Schools Week is a week of Worship, 
Work and Celebration.  CSW started last Sun-
day at Mass and continued this past week, 
with a theme each day. Monday was Falcon 
Spirit Day. Tuesday was Student Appreciation 
Day. Wednesday was Share the Faith Day 
when we hosted SPPS and Leipsic St Mary’s 
to Mass, activities and lunch. Thursday was 
Hats off to St Anthony’s Day. Friday was 
“Soup” er Bowl Friday where students were 
encouraged to donate cans of soup for the 
Lords Pantry.  There were activities for each 
day’s theme. 
Thanks for all of the help from parents and 
grandparents all week. 


